
Community Policing Report District 3  

Summary report for October, 2019. 

 

• A neighbouring Dollar Store and other stores around Kingsway/Edmonds area have had troubles 

with break-ins. The method of break-in is very similar amongst reports which includes a BB gun pellet as 

a method of breaking windows. This is thought to indicate a possible repeat offender. The attacks have 

also occurred over multiple days at different businesses. It is not known of any lost property due to 

alarm systems the stores have. Perhaps cameras can be installed, which can help identify the 

perpetrator. Also, businesses are encouraged to file non-emergency reports to generate files for these 

issues. 

• online reports were made for graffiti near Saint Thomas More Collegiate.  The School van has 

also been stolen in July from the Parking Lot and abandoned in Langley.  The Van was once again stolen 

this October and spotted down town. It was later found in Vancouver at the Kingsway Safeway and 

reported by an alumni’s parent. To help avoid this in the future, the School plans to park the van in high-

surveillance areas in the parking lot.  

• 6th Street Education Centre has previously had a problem with unruly/agitated homeless 

individuals occupying areas where children commonly walk. The police were contacted in past incidents 

to resolve the situation. In the future, the establishment plans to install larger gates and/or “No 

Trespassing” notices to dissuade similar instances.  
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